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Proposed Employment Area Conversion Criteria 

 
On March 21, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision: 

1. Council endorse the proposed employment area conversion criteria in Attachment 4 

to be applied by staff when assessing requests for employment area conversions 

during the Regional Municipal Comprehensive Review (MCR) to inform 

recommendations to Council.   

2. Staff apply the criteria in consultation with local municipal staff and landowners to 

inform a draft land budget to be considered by Council later this year. 

3. The report be circulated by the Regional Clerk to local municipalities and the Ministry 

of Municipal Affairs and Housing. 
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